From:
 Sharon Murray

 To:
 KDE KBE

 Subject:
 Merger

Date: Saturday, February 5, 2022 12:16:32 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Kentucky Department of Education, Kentucky K-12 schools, or Kentucky State Government. Do not click links, open attachments or forward unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing because as grandparent of a Nelson County school student I am appalled that this merger is going through.

Who in their right mind would support having our young children attend the same school with a group of students who are entering into adulthood?

Our youth are vulnerable enough with having to endure the failure of their education with all the mask mandates and so called home schooling over the past two years.

They shouldn't have to endure being placed in an environment where they will be taken advantage of by older students.

Kentucky already fails when it comes to educating our youth. They fail when it comes to helping its poor and its sick.

This merger will do nothing but continue to set our children up for failure instead of success. I have to ask why some adults are so hell bent on making our children adults before they've

even had the opportunity to transition from one natural phase in life to another.

People ask themselves why we live in such a messed up society. Well, it's because of so called adults making poor decision like this merger.

Keep making poor decisions. It's giving parents the courage to look into other options for their child's education.

The past two years have exposed so much. Mostly that school board members and teachers really don't have the students best interest in mind.

A concerned Grandparent Sharon Murray